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MARAC Finance Limited advises that the business remains in sound condition with 
strong liquidity and a focus on credit.  Notwithstanding credit related events occurring 
in the wider financial markets, in the year to 30 June 2009 the company is still 
expecting a good performance, but one that is below last year’s. 
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